Bus/Transportation Summary

- 15/16 school year we had 5496 students riding our buses.
- 16/17 school year we had 5793 students riding our buses, an increase of 297 students, from 15/16.
- 17/18 school year we have 6093 students riding our buses, an increase of 300 students from 16/17.
- We currently have 84 buses, with two additional electric buses to arrive at the end of September.
- All buses now meet the air quality. We received the 9 buses through the EPA grant from Thomas buses that needed to be replaced and just received our last replacement in August for the 10th bus through a SJVAPC grant.
- We were awarded a technology grant in 2016 for two electric buses, they should be here within the next 4 to 6 weeks. These buses will be used for growth and fleet management when buses are taken offline for repairs.
- We have submitted a CMAQ grant for two more electric buses and a Rural School bus Pilot Project for 7 CNG buses (Not approved yet). These will also be used for replacement of our older fleet as well as growth and fleet management when buses are taken offline for repairs.
- We have submitted and just been awarded a grant through Measure C for two more older bus replacements.